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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: aldo alesii <aalesii@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 10:41 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: No Lake Almanor Thermal Curtain

I'm a homeowner in Hamilton Branch and I want to relay my opposition to 
the proposed thermal curtain. 
 
It's an expensive scheme that will damage the lake and its ecosystem and 
have little benefit downstream. 
 
I ask the board to reconsider this ill advised proposal. 
 
Aldo Alesii 


